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July 31, 2019 

 

To:       Council Members 

 

From:  Mayor Don Keil 

 

Re: Board and/or Committee Appointments 

 

Main Street Advisory Board 

 

The Main Street Advisory Board has one vacancy which is a Hispanic Chamber of Commerce 

member.  Isabel Lara has been nominated to serve on the board as the Hispanic Chamber of 

Commerce representative.  Therefore, I recommend Ms. Lara’s appointment to fill the unexpired 

term through December 31, 2021. 

 

The appointment will be submitted to City Council for consideration and approval at the August 

6, 2019 meeting. Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


